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Scotiabank helps All Saints’ Primary School with a new Multi Purpose Sporting 

Facility. 
 

At Scotiabank, we believe our success is inherently tied to the success of the communities in which we operate. 

We are guided by our purpose: for every future and are committed to making an impact and investing in a 

better future for everyone. 

 

For our young people, we know that how we support them today can prepare them for tomorrow, and that’s 

why we want to help them thrive and provide them with the opportunity to succeed. 

 

In 2019, All Saints Primary School won the Scotiabank Concacaf NextPlay Cup here in Barbados. As a result of 

your success at the competition, the School was able to use its winnings towards enhancing its football 

offerings/programmes and opted to put the US$16,000 towards the new multi-purpose facility which was 

opened on June 8, 2022. In addition to football, several other sports can be played, for maximum benefit to all 

children at the School. 

 

By providing this type of investment, Scotiabank seeks to have a meaningful impact on its communities and 

promote spaces where children and youth can come together, reinforce life skills and values, and work for a 

better future. 

 

 

 

 
    

 

 

Andre Marshall – Manager, Customer Experience, Scotiabank delivers 

remarks at the Official Opening of All Saints Primary School’s New Multi-

Purpose Sporting Facility. 
Keith Headley - Principal of All Saints Primary and Andre Marshall – 

Manager, Customer Experience, Scotiabank after the unveiling of the 

signage plaques. 

Andre Marshall enjoys a quick football game with these students on the 

newly opened Multi Purpose Sporting Facility at All Saints Primary. 
Students in action on the court of the new Multi Purpose Sporting 

Facility. 


